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1st July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
My letter dated 15th June 2021 stated that pupils are not allowed to bring any gifts/food into school 
until all restrictions are lifted.    
 
Following feedback received from parent carers, we have now revised this decision to facilitate you 
being able to send gifts in for staff (not children).  If you would like to send in gifts for your child’s 
class team, can we ask that you send items in on MONDAY 12TH JULY ONLY, and ensure it is clearly 
marked who the gift is for and who it is from.  These gifts will be placed in the Wheelchair Bay and 
will be quarantined for 72 hours and then distributed to staff.   
 
As always, if you have any queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

  
 
Deb Rattley 
Headteacher 
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